
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

19th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: 6 Acer - Junior Citizens Event 

 

As part of our PSHE and Transition work this term, 6 Acer will be visiting Bounds Green Scout Park to 

take part in the Junior Citizens Event on Thursday 29th June 2023.  

 

We will depart school at 10:30am and will return by 3:30pm. We will be travelling by public transport. 

 

Your child will need to have a packed lunch on the day. Please make sure that your child’s  

packed lunch is as healthy as possible with no nuts, sesame, glass bottles or sweets. If your child is  

normally free school meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch. 

 

As it is likely to be warm and sunny, please ensure your child has plenty of water, a hat and sun cream 

applied before they come to school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dominic  

6 Acer 

 

 

 


